Alba Borough Minutes
October 11, 2021
Regular Monthly Meeting

The Alba Borough Council held the regular monthly meeting at 6 pm at the Alba Christian Church.
The meeting was opened by Vice President Carol Bastion.

The minutes from the last meeting was read. Lorelei Colton made the motion to approve the minutes,
Steve Bastion seconded the motion.

Treasurer's report was read. The Alba Borough will be allocated $5,104.21 for Liquid Fuels. The
Borough received $582.88 for Fire Relief, which will be paid to the Innes Hose Company. There was a
receipt from Bradco Supply for poles that Mayor Dale Palmer picked up. The invoice will be sent to
the Borough to be paid later. Broc Forbes made a motion to pay the bills and Steve Bastion seconded
the motion. The motion passed and the bills will be paid.

Old Business:

John Painter told Steve Bastion that he would send an email to the Borough with a link to access a
demonstration for the electronic speed sign. The Borough has not received any emails from John
about the sign. Steve will reach out to John and ask if he would be able to attend a meeting in the
" future to demonstrate how to use the electronic speed sign appropriately.

There is no discussion on the Borough garage currently.
We will contact PennDOT for permission to place No Jake Brake signs on the road.
We have a notification number (#349-859-715) to install a new light pole on Cemetery Road.

The road signs are ordered for Sister St. and Route 14 intersection through the Bradford County
Road Sign Program.

New Business:
The borough will have Trick or Treat night Saturday, October 30" from 6PM to 8PM.

There was a flyer for Light Pole Banners and Holiday Décor that Carol Bastion will look at. There was
no discussion Trom the Dorougit on e matter.

The Bridge on Route 514 will be replaced next year. They will detour traffic through Alba on Windfall
Road once the construction starts.

The Borough Budget is in process for 2022. There was discussion to allocate money respectively for
fixing up the borough garage next year.

There has been damage Of picnic tables noted at the Park. Tables have been found moved Into
- hazardous positions and with benches completely broke in half and signs ripped out and stolen.



There was discussion on increasing security surveillance at the park. Steve Bastion will look into
camera options. More discussion will be held on the matter in future meetings.

“~Present were Tricia Jackson (Sec./Treas.), Mayor Dale Palmer, Vice President Carol Bastion;
Councilmembers: Danielle May, Broc Forbes, Tom Hojnowski, Steve Bastion, Lorelei Colton

Danielle May made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Steve Bastion seconded the motion.

Respectively submitted by,
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Tricia Jackson
Alba Borough Secretary/Treasurer



